

Willingham Road • Market Rasen • Lincs • LN8 3RF Tel 01673 843415 • Fax 01673 840818 Email: enquiries@de-aston.lincs.sch.uk

Website: www.de-aston.lincs.sch.uk

Facebook: @deastonschool Twitter: @deastonschool

June 2019

Year 5 Open Evening Tuesday 16th July 5pm-7pm

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 pupils,

We would like to invite you to the Open Evening for Year 5 pupils and their parents at De Aston School, which will take place on Tuesday 16th July, from 5pm-7pm. The programme will start with a talk by the Headteacher. There will be an opportunity to talk to Senior Staff, the Head of Year 7 and the Head of the Additional Needs Department. I will also be available on the evening to discuss any issues regarding transition.

You will be able to tour the buildings, visit each subject area and meet our staff who will be on hand to answer any questions.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R. Race

Transition Co-Ordinator





Headteacher Mr S Porter





